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The 2020-2021 school year brought many challenges as a result of the global health 
pandemic that impacted all aspects of Lodi USD including budget management and 
development.  The Business Services department was tasked with tremendous 
responsibilities directly related to COVID-19 and staff need to be commended for 
providing outstanding services under trying times.  In spite of difficult circumstances, 
the budget department, under the leadership of Mr. Leonard Kahn, has once again 
presented a sound budget based on district priorities and goals.  The 2021-2022 budget 
aligns with the Local Control Accountability Plan and takes into account all funding 
opportunities offered by the state and federal government in ways that meet the needs 
of our students. 
 
 


